
We are pleased to announce that the 
district council’s Small Grants and 
Green Grants schemes have now re-
opened to applications. 
 
Small grants of up to £500 are open to 
local community and voluntary groups 
for new projects to try something 
different or for one-off pieces of 
expenditure fro projects, equipment 
and other items. Match funding of 
£500 is required and this can be cash, 
sponsorship or in-kind.  
 
Green grants of £500 are open to local 
groups or organisations, including 
parish councils, for environmental 
projects. Match funding of £500  is 
required and this needs to be cash as 
opposed to in-kind funding.  
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Recovery 

Would you like to find out more on what you can or cannot do in a particular 

area? 

Enter the postcode of the place you want to find information about on this link: 

Find Coronavirus Local Restrictions 

These links are for Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland  

 

Post Code Checker for coronavirus restrictions 

 
NWL Grants Reopen 

 
CRU virtual catch up 

We would love a virtual catch up with all 
the community support groups  and have 
a chat around the whole coronavirus 
situation.  Would you like to join us? 

10 November 2020 10.30am – 12noon  

A TEAMS invite will be sent out shortly 
with a link to join. If you don’t have 
TEAMS already, it is easy to download 
and use from either a PC, laptop or 
mobile phone. Let us know if we can 
help with this.  

Bev Smith, our chief executive, will join 
us and we will then perhaps talk about:  

¶ Planning ahead for a second wave: 
what we are doing, stats and data 
sharing 

¶ The role of Erin Dunford and the 
district council HUB (Erin is the new 
leader for the HUB) 

¶ How we can help you more 

¶ Collaborative working 

¶ Any questions? 

Submit a question about 
coronavirus (COVID-19) to be put 
to a Government minister.  
 
If your question is chosen, the 
minister will answer it during an 
event broadcast to the public. 
 
You can submit a question here. 

 

COMMUNITY RESPONSE UNIT 

NEWSLETTER 
 

support.needed@nwleicestershire.gov.uk| 01530 45 45 45 

 

 Latest COVID-19 Stats 

The number of COVID-19 cases has 
continued to rise nationally, with the 
red dotted line showing where we 
were just a fortnight ago.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Government has changed the 
way it reports on cases at the local 
level and has requested feedback on 
this new version of the dashboard. 
 

North West Leicestershire remains in 
COVID alert level Medium and the 
number of cases remain below the 
national level, at least for the time 
being. However, neighbouring local 
authority areas continue to move 
into High and Very High alert levels.   

  

 Wash Hands                

 

 Cover Face  

 

 Make Space  

 

Question Minister.. 

https://www.nwleics.gov.uk/pages/grants_and_funding
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What is Food Share and why should 
you join? 

Co-op Stores are looking for not-for-
profit groups who could regularly 
collect the food from stores which 
would usually be thrown away.  It is 
unsold, good food from the shelves 
of Co-op stores.   

Could you collect this food regularly 
from their depots and feed people 
who need it most in your local 
community? Do you know anyone in 
the local or surrounding 
communities who has set up, or is 
looking to set up, any kind of food 
distribution for those in need? 
Maybe a local food bank or 
community fridge who could take 
donations.  

This link gives more information 
about the scheme and how it 
works: Coop Food Share      

This is the link if you would like to 
apply - apply now 

Participating stores we are aware of 
within the district are Ashby, Moira, 
Castle Donington and Kegworth and 
they each have ‘Member Pioneers’ 
leading this project.  You can contact 
the co-ordinator for Member 
Pioneer schemes across the county - 
Co-op Members Pioneer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

The CAF Resilience Fund exists to help 
charitable organisations in England 
that support the people hardest hit by 
Covid-19. 

This fund will initially distribute £20 
million made up of grants ranging 
from £10,000 to £100,000 to deliver 
rapid relief from the impact of Covid-
19. Applications close midday (GMT) 
on 10 November 2020. 
 
Both registered and unregistered 
charitable organisations, including 
community interest companies and 
social enterprises, can apply for the 
CAF Resilience Fund as long as they fit 
the qualifying criteria.  

   

The district council’s Health and 

Wellness team has produced a useful 

advice booklet as a pdf to help everyone 

stay healthy at home. Click on this link 

and scroll to the bottom of the page.  
 

This includes advice on a range of 

topics:  

¶ Taking care of your physical health 

¶ Taking care of your mental health 

¶ Advice for health improvement 

¶ Advice for general wellbeing 

As we head into winter it’s all too easy 

to go into hibernation mode but it’s 

important for our physical and mental 

wellbeing to make sure that we are 

getting plenty of exercise.  
 

Leicestershire & Rutland Sport has a fun 

programme to help all the family Stay 

#ActiveAtHome and achieve: 
 

¶ 60 minutes of physical activity a day 

for children 

¶ 3 hours for under 5s 

¶ 150 minutes a week for adults 

 Health Advice and 
Guidance 

 
 

 

         Community Focus 

 Co-op Stores  
Food Share offer 

 CAF Funding 

Contact Community Focus  

Catherine Ridgway (01530 454 740) 

Daphne Robinson (01530 454 704)   

Gillian Squires (01530 454 771) 

Emma Trahearn on maternity leave 

email us 

  

 

 

 Acts435 funding 

Ashby and Measham Tesco stores 
are collecting donations of essential 
items for local food banks, to help 
provide emergency food parcels for 
people for Christmas.   

The collection dates are between 16
- 21 November 2020. 

To donate or for more details and 
find your nearest store - Tesco  

 
 

Tesco collections 

Acts435 is an online giving charity, 

directly connecting those who want to 

give with those who are in genuine 

need of their help, through a network 

of local churches and charities. Maybe 

you know someone through your 

coronavirus support work who would 

welcome support?  Or someone happy 

to make a donation to support their 

work? For more information - Acts435  
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https://www.lrsport.org/children-and-families
https://www.lrsport.org/children-and-families
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https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-involved/tesco-food-collection/volunteer/
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